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Comments: I am in support of the proposed expansion at White Pass Nordic Center.  The expansion will allow for

more dispersed use of the area for cross country skiing.  I also agree with the proposal that an increase in

available beginner level terrain is needed.  Cross country skiing is a healthy way to enjoy the outdoors in the

winter, and in general, cross country skiers are respectful users of the outdoors.  This is the kind of recreation

opportunity that is good for our community and our state.

 


